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February 5, 2020

DIR. MA. ANTONIETTE ARISTOZA

Service Chief

Legislative Bills and Index Service

Dear Dir. Aristoza,

The Committee filed on February 3, 2020 its committee report regarding Good Conduct
Time Allowance (GCTA). We are requesting that the filed Committee Report Number 36
(Second Partial Committee Report) be withdrawn so the Committee may revise the

format of the cover document of the Report.

Hoping for your consideration on our request. Thank you.

Truly yours,

FOR THE SENATOR

Chief of Staff

Room 504, 5% Floor, GSIS Building, Financial Center, J.W. Diokno Boulevard, Pasay City, Philippines 1307
E-mail: senatorrichardgordon@gmail.com Direct Line: (02) 552-6601 local 5760-61
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